

State Historic Preservation Office

Barrett Building, 3rd Floor 2301 Central Avenue Cheyenne, WY 82002 Phone: (307) 777-7697 Fax: (307) 777-6421 http://wyoshpo.state.wy.us

May 26, 2016

Lydia W. Chang, Chief Environmental Review Branch U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

re: Strata Energy, LLC., Kendrick Expansion Project, Evaluative Testing Plan (SHPO File # 0116RLC002)

Dear Ms. Chang:

Thank you for consulting with the Wyoming State Historic Preservation Office (SHPO) regarding the above referenced undertaking.

We concur that implantation of the Evaluative Plan will be sufficient to evaluate these resources for eligibility to the National Register of Historic Places. We look forward to reviewing the results of this evaluative effort.

Please refer to SHPO project #0116RLC002 on any future correspondence regarding this undertaking. If you have any questions, please contact me at 307-777-5497.

Sincerely,

Richard L. Currit Senior Archaeologist

